
Instructions for patients after panretinal 
photocoagulation.

1) It is normal to have some redness, 
blurring, sensitivity to light, or pain. 
Do not be concerned.  Use Tylenol or 
other over the counter pain reliever if 
the pain is more severe.

2) If you have a patch, keep it on until 
bedtime.  Note that it is normal to have 
double vision for the first day.

3) If any of these symptoms are more 
than mild such as severe blurring or 
severe pain call Dr. Hirshfield 
immediately at:

718-460-1200

4) Continue any other drop that you have 
been on in both eyes unless otherwise 
instructed.

5) Keep your follow-up appointment 
scheduled on___________________


